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Cyprus Mines Corporation 1790 30th street

Uranium Division Boulder, Colorado 80301

Telephone 303) 447-0781 c:.
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Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch **kNuclear Regulatory Commission 'dNWashington, D. C. 20555
M $

Dear Ms. Krug:

We appreciated very much your and Mr. Miller's participation in the Hansen
Project tour and discussions last Monday. We hope that it was helpful
to you for your review of the Project. '

,

As you requested during the tour, I as enclosing an aerial photograph
of the mill and tailings area. As requested, I am also synding a copy
of the Appendix to the Wahler report on the Hansen Project Tailings
Impoundment and Raffinate Pond to James Voorhees of Fred C. Hart and
Associates. The text of the report is included as Appendix C of the

' Hansen Project Environmental Report.

Very truly yours,

M. A. Thompson
Principal Licensing Engineer

MAT:lrf

Encl.

cc: James Voorhees - Fred C. Hart & Assoc., w/ encl.
Richard Gamewell - CDH, w/o encl.
R. N. McDaniel, w/o encl.
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